
Breaking News: The challenge filed against the bankruptcy of IIG TOF has been withdrawn 

 

Curaçao, November 27, 2019 at 21:50 

IIG Global Trade Finance Fund LTD and IIG Structured Trade Finance Fund LTD (“Applicants”) decided, 

after their representatives had a consultation with the Trustree in bankruptcy of IIG TOF N.V., to 

withdraw the challenge that they have filed on September 17, 2019 with the Court of Appeal seated in 

Curaçao. The Applicants' lawyer informed the Court Registry at 17:05 about this decision. . With this 

decision comes an end regarding the uncertainty about the bankruptcy status of IIG TOF. The Trustee in 

bankruptcy is no longer impeded in taking decisions that could have irrevocable consequences for the 

bankruptcy estate.  

Trustee in Bankruptcy of IIG TOF N.V. 

Ms. V.P. Maria LLM 

 


